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Dr. Zafra Lerman, Ph.D., discusses why she believes science will bring peace to the world and her thoughts on receiving CRDF’s George Brown Award for International Scientific Cooperation.  

Four clips, total run time (02:46)
“I feel that science education is not the knowledge of science. It’s a way of understanding, the critical thinking and the problem solving that science teaches you. And I feel that as people around the world are more educated, are becoming more critical thinkers, it helps to achieve peace. I feel that science is an international language. It doesn’t have any borders. You write a chemical equation, and everybody in every country in the world knows exactly what you wrote. From the other point of view, I think that the scientific problems facing our planet are not, don’t have borders either.”
“I believe that collaboration between nations is a bridge to peace because the collaboration breaks down the borders. So when you can have collaborations between different scientists in the Middle East, between Israelis and Palestinians that talk together with the Americans but everybody works together, they get a different image of each other than if they don’t have a chance to collaborate with each other, they don’t have a chance to meet each other, they suddenly realize that the person that’s supposed to be the enemy is a friend.” 
“It means scientists have the obligation and have a special position that they can be the one to push for peace. And I hope that, let me tell you, if we could have more money to spread the word at conferences and do it more often with more people, I think we would see the peace coming much faster.” 
“I’m very proud to receive the George Brown award because I was following his work for many, many years. The second thing is I’m very honored to share it with Brian Tucker because I know exactly what he’s doing. So it gives me a big pleasure knowing that the first award went to Jack Gibbons whom I know. I feel that it’s a wonderful company to be with.” 
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